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Inspector: Baroness Heather Hallett 

 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

 
 

The Inspector would like to notify all those interested that the 
public hearings for the Investigation into the death of Saeed 
Radhi Shabram Wawi Al-Bazooni will take place at the Rolls 
Building on 17 and 18 March 2020. Please note that the hearing 
will last for half a day on each date, commencing at 10am. The 
Inspector will not be sitting in the afternoon. Please could you 
kindly inform the IFI via the contact details below if you wish to 
be added to the attendee list for each date of the public hearings.  
 

 
Contact Details of the Iraq Fatality Investigations  
 

Address: 23 Essex Street, London, WC2R 3AA 
Telephone: +44 (0)20 7413 4715 
Email: farah.doctor@mod.fcos.gov.uk  
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